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The Historian/Media Relations Chairman is the memory keeper of this 

2025 – 2026 year. 
 

The Historian collects the who, what, where, when and why of the Auxiliary. 
 

The Historian compiles and chronicles events and memories in writing, thru 
photographs, newspaper clips, videos and memorabilia. 

 

The Historian is the lifeline between the Auxiliary and the community. 
Keeping the public informed about our National Progams and community projects 

will produce interest, participation and yield new members! 
 

Start your Historian Book today! 
 

Start your website and/or Facebook page today! 
 

Need some inspiration?  Visit: www.vfwauxiliary.org/resources. 
 

There will be a special award for the best Historian book submitted for judging.  
Please submit your books to me before NOON Friday June 5, 2026. 

 

“Grateful Hearts Serving Our Veterans.”  
 “From Sea to Shining Sea Honoring Veterans Who Keep Us Free.” 

mailto:ctvfwaux.webmaster@gmail.com

